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2023 Center Network Partner Convening
Presented by the Center for NYC Neighborhoods

March 15, 2023

Louise Carroll, partner and co-chair of Katten's Affordable Housing and Community Development 
practice, will host the Center for NYC Neighborhoods' 2023 Center Network Partner Convening in 
Katten's New York office at 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 15. The event will provide an opportunity 
for strategic conversation among Network Partners of the Center for NYC Neighborhoods, discussing 
the Center's strategic priorities and some of its newer initiatives to better align efforts with community 
needs, and reflecting how to best protect and preserve affordable homeownership in NYC.

Learn more about the Center for NYC Neighborhoods.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Louise Carroll
+1.212.940.8767
louise.carroll@katten.com
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